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Announcement Note 

2nd International Conference on 

"The Genetics of Diabetes Mellitus" The llq;22q Translocation 

This congress will be held in Freiburg/Br. ,  Germany (FRG) 
from April 9-11,  1981. 

For further information, please contact: 
Prof. Dr. med. J. K6bberling 
Medizinische Universit~tsklinik 
Robert-Koch-Strasse 40 
D-3400 Grt t ingen (FRG) 

Preliminary programs may be requested from: 
Serono Symposia 
Goethestrasse 62 
D-7800 Freiburg/Br.  (FRG) 

It is planned a follow up of the collaborative study on this translocation 
(see "The 1 lq;22q translocation: a European collaborative analysis of 43 
cases," Hum Genet 56:21-51 (1980)). Data needed are: 

1--Pedigree with birth dates of relevant members. 
2--Detailed description of the clinical picture plus photograph (if 

possible) of subjects with an unbalanced karyotype. 

3--Karyotype or partial karyotype with estimated break points of 
the translocation. 

4--Name and address of the contributor(s) and, when appropriate, 
of those whose help should be acknowledged. 
All contributors will be co-authors of the paper. 

The material should be mailed to." Prof. Jan Lindsten, Kliniskt Genetiska 
Laboratoriet, Karolinska Sjukhuset, S-10401 Stockholm 60, Sweden 


